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This Sunday is the sixth Sunday of Easter and John’s Gospel (John 15:9-17). This week reminds us of 

the importance to love one another.  Our school vision has love at the centre of it and we use this 

throughout all we do in school. Adults and children ask the question ‘Am I showing love in what I am 

doing?’ 

Please speak with your child about the gospel reminding them that Jesus asks us to love others as he 

has loved us. How do they think they can do this? How can they show love for all people? 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Catholic Row is not to be used by vehicles when dropping children off in the 

morning. Unfortunately there are some parents who continue to drive along the 

very narrow road. This is putting children at risk. Please think about all the other 

users of the road and park on a different street in a safe spot away from the 

children. At the moment there is a 20 minute window for bringing children into 

school in the morning so there is no hurry 
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Thank you for ensuring 

that your child is not 

wearing earrings in 

school. This is a safety 

measure so that we can 

minimise the risk of 

injury if there are any 

knocks or bumps 

between children. 
 

  

Once again thank you so much for following our 

safety guidelines around the school site. It is so 

heartening to see that so many of you are putting 

the welfare of our community above the 

inconvenience of increased walking and wearing of 

face coverings. We all look forward to the day that 

measure can be relaxed again.  

A reminder for those who are unsure:- 

Face coverings are to be worn around the school 

site by visiting adults. 

Also please do not arrive at school before 3.30pm 

as there is a 15minute window for collections. 

Arriving before 3.30pm will mean that adults need 

to walk through the students from St Benet Biscop 

leaving school. 

 

There have not been many children signed up for the Holiday club. To ensure that it 

is viable to run we will need more names by Wednesday 12th May. 

 

The club is planned on Wednesday 2nd, Thursday 3rd  and Friday 4th June. This will be a combination of 

sessions provided by the NUFC Foundation and school let sessions.  

Please email the admin account to express an interest. 

 

Timings of the club  7.30am – 6pm 

Cost £25 full day with lunch included 

         £15 half day 

 
 

  

A reminder that St Bede’s Church is open if you wish to attend Mass 

 

I would like to encourage those children beginning the preparation for Fist Holy Communion to attend Mass 

regularly. This is such an important part of the preparation so that all they are learning in school can be seen in 

practice. 

 

Church is a ‘covid-safe’ environment so please do book when you would like to join the parish. There are 35 spaces 

at St Bede’s. To book your place for the Saturday Vigil Mass (5.30pm) at St Bede’s Church please call St Bede’s 

Presbytery 01670 823 258 any evening from 6.30pm - 8.30pm  

Booking is not necessary for weekday Masses, but you are asked to give your details to the steward on arrival. 

 


